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NEWSLETTER WINTER 2019
The entries have start to dribble in for the March 2020 tour. Early entries are always well received and give us a boost of adrenaline to work on the event to make it better and brighter than the last.

Jeff is in Europe chasing cars including Goodwood last weekend and following up on his new purchase which should arrive in NZ whilst he is away. I myself have been back a couple of weeks having managed some car activities including working with Zagato in Milano in putting together the New Zealand Zagato Cento celebrations planned for the last weekend of November. We have discovered 28 Zagatos in NZ ranging from 1930 to 1992. Quite incredible. Hopefully we will see some of these on next years The CAT.
For The CAT 2020 Jeff has pretty well nailed down the eating and sleeping plans and as previously advised the route is coming together nicely. We will be re-driving this a couple of times before the event ensuring all is well and no doubt with some fine tuning.

In a effort to keep The CAT fresh for us all, we have previously advised the 2020 tour will include a extra day and there will be 2 nights on the road as opposed to the one base style of 2018. We start and finish in Queenstown which allows for a good base pre and post the tour.

We are hopeful to assist those North Islanders to team up for the drive to Queenstown or to co-ordinate their cars being transported to Christchurch so they can be driven from there. More on this after we know more about the entries.
Although you entry application doesn't need to be lodged till the end of October we are appreciative of receiving these earlier to help with our planning especially in respect of the accommodation.

We like all of you are looking forward to spring so we can dust off our special friends and start the prep work for The CAT. Some cars have been newly purchased and we are hopeful The CAT has been in a small way the catalyst to make this happen. It never stops to amaze us how this hobby of ours brings people together from all walks of life and locality. A common thread that was bought home to me once again whilst driving through Hungary to be invited into a private collection of 60 special motorbikes and 50 cars. Being created by a casual remark to a small hotel operator.
In the meantime stay warm and dry.

Regards

Paul & Jeff

email: classicalpinetour@gmail.com

PO Box 42006 Orakei Auckland. 1745 New Zealand.

www.classicalpinetour.com

